              
		MEDIA RELEASE 
To all supporters of Israel....We need your help! 

The Jewish Federation of the Quad Cities (JFQC) announces a "protective gear" fundraiser to help preserve and protect the Israel Defense Forces (IDF) who are currently engaged in a deadly war in Gaza. 

The October 7th massacres, rapes and kidnappings in Israel by Palestinian terrorists resulted in the IDF calling up hundreds of thousands of military reservists for active duty in preparation of a ground invasion of Gaza. 

Unfortunately, it was quickly discovered that there were severe shortcomings in the Israeli government's logistical support of protective, tactical, and medical gear for the men and women of the IDF. In addition, much of the standard military equipment available was old, worn out and substandard. 

To help fill these shortcomings, a number of grassroot, non-profit organizations have sprung up to help provide the needed gear to the IDF. 

**But even 8 months later, there is still a dire need for basic military gear by IDF units, especially those who are involved in dangerous combat every day. 

The JFQC has now teamed up with the non-profit organization, BC Lev Echad from New Jersey (https://www.bclevechad.org/, EIN 81-1447687), to provide the requested and needed protective gear to the men and women of the IDF. See article - https://jewishlink.news/avigdor-ben-ari-and-bc-lev-echad-truly-going-above-and-beyond-for-israel/

BC Lev Echad has created an Amazon gift list of items for JFQC that are needed now by IDF soldiers. The gift list, which range from $23.99 for a tactical pouch to $103.90 for a military uniform, is found online here: 
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/2RXOZ7UGO7DM2?ref_=wl_share

Here's how you can help: 

1. You can go to the Amazon web site above and buy any of the items listed. The items can be shipped either to your home and then brought to the JFQC at 2215 East Kimberly Road, Davenport, Iowa 52807, or shipped directly to JFQC. 

2.The JFQC has purchased special duffle bags to pack the equipment. You or your organization can pick up a duffle bag at the Federation office and fill it yourself if you would like. 

3. You can also make a monetary contribution to the Jewish Federation for this fundraiser, and we will buy the protective gear from Amazon ourselves. There are no overhead costs involved.

﻿4. Any items purchased, along with the duffle bags, need to be brought to the Jewish Federation office by August 1st so they can be packed and ready to ship to Israel. 

5.To receive a tax deductible receipt from the Jewish Federation (EIN 36-3048783), please enclose your receipt from Amazon or wherever your items were purchased. 

This protective equipment fundraiser will run until July 31. Then the duffle bags will be delivered to Chicago where they will be placed in the luggage compartments of El Al Airlines, flown to Israel, and handed to the soldiers by volunteer representatives from BC Lev Echad. 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT! 
For more information contact Allan Ross at (309 793-1300) or aross@jfqc.org.
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